Felisha Anderson
L. e

From: Claudia Campbell <claudia_cmpbll@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, June 30, 2023 7:20 AM

To: Felisha Anderson

Subject: Fort Mims 2023

This message has originated from an External Source. Please use proper judgment and caution when opening
attachments, clicking links, or responding to this email.

Dear Felisha,

| would like to request County financial support for the Ft Mims event for 2023 as well as School Days 2023, The August
Reenactment event will be $9500 and School Days 2023 was $5500 for a total of $15,000.

All assistance would be greatly appreciated as these events continue to grow and are well attended. How exciting to be
able to provide the early 1800s history of Baldwin County to children and adults!!

Thank you so much for all you do for Baldwin County, too.

Have a wonderful day,

Claudia Slaughter Campbell

President, Ft Mims Restoration Association

Sent from my iPhone



